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Upcoming Events
My Gym PE
Friday, Nov. 1
10:00 a.m.-10:45 a.m.
RTES, LC5

Play and Learn Groups
Monday, Nov. 11, 18

9:00 a.m.-10:00 a.m.
Wednesday, Nov. 6, 13, 20
2:00 p.m.-3:00 p.m.

RTES, LC5

Kindermusik
Friday, Nov. 8

10:00 a.m.-10:45 a.m.
RTES, LC5

Steering Committee Meeting
Tuesday, Nov. 12

2:00 p.m.-3:00 p.m.

Virtual

Sing & Swing a Story
Friday, Nov. 15

10:00 a.m.-10:45 a.m.
RTESLC5

RTES Market Day
(Food Distribution)
Tuesday, Nov. 19
3:00 p.m.-4:00 p.m.

November 2024

We are happy to announce that our Judy Center programming is in full
swing! Weekly playgroups will proceed as scheduled on Monday’s (birth-to-
2) and Wednesday’s (2.5-to-4). November “Family Fridays” family
engagement workshops begin Friday, November 1, 2024, and we are happy
to host My Gym, Kindermusik, and Sing & Swing A Story for all children
ages birth to four years old. Call the Judy Center for more information at
240-740-1940.

Family Literacy Learning Parties
with Mirta Zimmerman

Family Literacy Learning Parties will start the second week of November and
end the first week of December. The 4 workshops will focus on Social-
Emotional Development. Each morning, families will have breakfast,
participate in a fun workshop, and receive a book to add to their at-home
libraries!

Tuesday, November 12, 19, and 26 and December 3
10:00 a.m.-11:30 a.m.
Rolling Terrace E. S., LC 6

Please call the Judy Center at 240-740-1940 to register.

Family Engagement Field Trip
Pumpkin Patch at Butler's Orchard

This field trip will be an afternoon filled with fun, hayrides, and pumpkins!

Thursday, November 7, 2024
9:30 am - 2:00 pm

Registration is open to Judy Center families participating in our weekly workshops.



